
 

November sees another fuel price increase

South Africans will see another the fuel price increase on Wednesday, 1 November 2017. It is reported that drivers of
diesel vehicles will be hit hardest by the price hikes.

The Energy Department has announced that the price of both 93 and 95 octane petrol will go up by 4c/l. The price of diesel
will increase by 23c/l and 27c/l respectively.

The wholsesale price of illuminating paraffin will increase by 21c/l and the single maximum national retail price (SMNRP) by
28c/l. The maximum LPGas retail price will increase by 17c/kg.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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